
   
 

 

 

Hello and welcome to our weekly Newsletter………… 
 

We are delighted to share with you our recent Green Care Quality Mark award.  

This award would not have been achievable without the hard work and 

commitment that Darren and Jenna put into the farm. 

                                                                   

 
 
 
 
 
 
         
                                                        
                    
 
 
 
        
 
 
 
                                                                                 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welburn Hall Weekly 
 

Friday 4th November 2022 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work Experience 
 
We have two new recruits from year 12 and our regular year 14 student. Fantastic 
attitudes to work and absolutely brilliant results. The birds really appreciate it. 
  
 
 
 
 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Nature 2 
 
This week, Nurture 2 have been looking at 
what we can do with used Halloween 
pumpkins. We decided to create a rolling 
competition to estimate, measure and 
compare the distance we could roll our 
pumpkins. We also created bird feeders, 
which required lots of focus and fine 
motor skills. 
 



   
 

 

Boarders 

 

Bonfire night Celebrations! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

            
 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bonfire Night fun! 



   
 

 

 

Children in Need - The Great SPOTacular! 

This year, the big day for BBC Children in Need will be Friday 18
th

 November and we 

will be celebrating with a spotty themed non-uniform day. Think big or small – 

SPOTacular outfits, SPOTacular face paint or just a pair of SPOTacular socks – we 

welcome and encourage it all! To help raise funds for Children in Need we ask anyone 

wishing to wear something spotty to click here to make the suggested donation of 

£1 via ParentPay.  Please note that we will not be accepting cash donations in school.  

 

Thank you for your continued support and let’s make a big difference to the lives of 

children across the UK. 

 

 
~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 
 
Useful Information 
 
Sleep Workshops 
Would you like to receive advice on how to establish a good sleep routine?  
Please see the attached poster for details on our sleep workshops 

 
Counselling 
Welburn Hall now has provision for counselling sessions for students. These will be 
accessible for students from after half term. 01/11/2022.  
There is a simple referral process for the students which can be done by the teachers and 
parents/carers. The referral form is accessible on the school website in the 'wellbeing' 
tab, for parents and carers which can downloaded, completed and emailed to the school. 
 
Influenza Vaccinations 
Please note: Influenza vaccinations will take place at school on 17 November 2022.  
Please complete the link below to give your consent. The code you require to register for 
our school is HG121766 https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Account/Login 
 
                                                                      
Contact Details 
If any of your contact details need to be updated – address, email, home telephone number, mobile 
number or emergency contacts, please can you email: admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk so we 
can update the records we currently hold. Thank you. 
 
Trampoline Consent - Reminder 
Many thanks to all who have signed and returned their trampoline consent form.  We still have a few 
outstanding, so please can you fill out the form and return it to school by Monday7th November.  
Thank you. 
 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=8485
https://www.hdftsais.co.uk/Account/Login
mailto:admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk


   
 

 

 
Autumn 2 – Food Tech Contributions 
Contributions can now be made towards Autumn 2 food tech.  So, if you can contribute, please do so 
via ParentPay.  Thank you.         
 
School Dinner Arrears 
School is currently owed £295.00 for school dinners. Please ensure that your account is always in 
credit and regularly checked. To help manage your account, ParentPay provides the opportunity 
to set up low balance, new item and payment email or text alerts. 
 

• Go to paretnpay.com 

• Navigate to Communications > Alert Settings 
 
 
 

Additional Information: 

School lunches next week will be week 3 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

ParentPay Accounts 
Thank you to all who have activated their ParentPay accounts.   
 
As of today, 67% of ParentPay accounts have been activated – so thank you for your 
support and cooperation. 
 
For those who have not activated their account, please can you ensure that you login to 
ParentPay and sign up as a matter of urgency.   
 
We need ALL parents to activate their account, even those receiving Free School Meals to 
ensure you receive the full benefits of the system.  Thank you! 
 
To activate your account: 

• Go to parentpay.com 

• Log in with the username and password you have received from school. 

• ParentPay will send an email to the email address you entered to verify your 

account. 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact:  
admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk 
 

 
 

https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
https://app.parentpay.com/public/client/security/v2/#/login
mailto:admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk
mailto:admin@welburn-hall.n-yorks.sch.uk

